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A major highlight of the spring term at Ringsfield Primary was – World Book Day! All 

the children from Reception to Year 6 took part in activities linked to independent 

reading and encouraging life-long reading for enjoyment.  

We started the day with a grand parade of book characters. The children and parents 

put a huge amount of effort into producing some truly wonderful costumes.  

        

During the morning the children from KS1 created reading rivers as a way of recording 

all the different types of reading that they do during the day. The children were 

supervised with the amount of reading that goes in such a short period of time. In Year 

3 and 4 the children created group reading rivers. These depicted the wide variety of 

texts that the children encounter on a daily basis.  

 



The children in KS2 spent the second part of the morning sharing books with the 

younger children. This provided a lovely opportunity for the older children to read to 

the younger ones and to support them with their reading.  

       

 

In the afternoon the children were given the opportunity to experience some exciting 

new books and start a reading journey linked to the Just Imagine reading website and 

app. Year 5 and 6 children  were able to explore two sets of books called 'Magical 

Mansion' which are a set of fantasy stories and 'Legendary Labyrinths' which are all 

myths and legends. The children then drew an imaginary map that could be used in their 

own myths and legends story writing.  

 

To finish this brilliant day, we invited our parents into school to share books with their 

children. The children as always had a fantastic time and can’t wait to do it all again 

next year! 

      


